
From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 11:00 AM 

To: Roger Neustadt (rknatty@aol.com); Nicole Unger (morettimoretti@aol.com); Jay Klein 

(klein@kleinequities.com); Melanie Spivak; Bruce Wells (brucekwells@gmail.com); Miller, Laura S.; 

Andrew Sereysky (asereysky@yahoo.com); Linda Dietz (ld307@aol.com); Jeffrey Watiker 

(watikerhome@gmail.com); Philip Maresco (ufop77@yahoo.com); Angela Olcese (angpiero@aol.com); 

Robert Berg (robertbergesq@aol.com); Matthew Martin; David Bunzel (bunz@irvinelp.cpm); Ira Silfin 

(Ira@silfin.net); Kristin Friedman; Janice Starr; Randi Culang 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Benedict Salanitro 

Subject: CARTON RECYCLING HAS COME TO WESTCHESTER COUNTY!  

  

SNAP Board Members --  The County has just announced that carton 

recycling has come to Westchester County. This is for paper containers 

that have a waxy lining. Attached are both the County announcement 

letter and a picture of a few of the items that can now be put in with 

other recyclable items.  
 

Since recyclable material collected by the Village is eventually taken to 

the County recycling facility, what this means is that residents should 

now put all cartons (such as milk and juice cartons), and juice, soup and 

milk boxes in their recycling bins along with their plastics, glass and 

cans. 
 

The Village is in the process of getting the news of this development out 

to residents.  Your assistance in helping the Village with that effort 

will be appreciated. Forwarding this email and the attachments to your 

neighborhood associations would help. 
 

Thanks in advance for your assistance in this matter. 
 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 
 

 


